
Hello Curlers 
 
The Prince George Golf and Curling Club has partnered with the BC Amateur Sport 
Fund to raise funds to benefit the Prince George Curling Club Development 
project.  The BC Amateur Sport Fund is the BC chapter of the Canadian Council of 
Provincial & Territorial Sport Federations, a Registered Canadian Amateur 
Athletics Association with charitable status. 
 
If you are eligible to receive a refund for the unused portion of your curling fees 
but you would like to instead donate them to the BC Amateur Sport Fund to 
benefit our Club Development Project you may receive a tax receipt for your gift.  
 
The amounts donated to BCASF will be used towards the Club’s operations and 
minor equipment purchases – your support, and the support of others in the 
community, will help the Club to continue offering quality programming that 
offers opportunities for everyone to participate in amateur sport for recreation, 
socializing, and competition.  Tax receipts will be issued to donors once the Club 
has forwarded amounts collected and the required donor forms to BCASF.  
Supporters are also able to make a donation online at 
  
Curling Donation Information 
 
If you would like to donate your fees, but you do not want a tax receipt, the 
money will simply stay with your club.  
 
Many thanks to all of you who are considering this process! 
 

https://secure.bcamateursportfund.org/registrant/DonationPage.aspx?eventid=352012&langpref=en-CA&Referrer=direct%2fnone

